



Minister for Main Roads

Our ref

MC44289

1 1 SEP 2009

Mr Paul French Co-convenor Central Business District Bicycle Users Group GPO Box 2104 Brisbane Qld 4001

Dear Mr French

Thank you for your letter of 2 September 2009 about your concerns that cost cutting may affect the cycling facilities on the Pacific Motorway Upgrade Project.

Advice has been sought from the Department of Transport and Main Roads on this matter and a reply will be forwarded to you as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Leigh Spencer

Principal Advisor